
 
Dear Parent/ Carer, 
 
This is my final newsletter of 2022. All the staff and I would like to wish each and  
everyone of you a happy and healthy Christmas and New Year. 
 
We have really enjoyed the last couple of weeks leading up to Christmas and it was  
lovely to see everyone at our Christmas plays and assembly. The children and staff 
worked really hard and we hope you enjoyed their performances. 
 
When we return to school in the new year I hope we will be able to improve on our  
attendance and punctuality as it has a big impact on your child’s learning and  
achievement. 
 
Thanks for all your support over the last term, it is much appreciated.  
 
Miss Hegarty 
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My New Year’s Resolution  
 
is to…………. 
 
Achieve 100% school attendance and 
punctuality, giving me the best start in 
life and more opportunities to learn, 
achieve and succeed. 
 
 
#everydaycount 

 

WE RETURN TO SCHOOL ON  WEDNESDAY 4TH JANUARY 2023 
 

School starts at 8:40am.  
Both gates open at 8:40am and close at 8:50am. 

Your child can go straight into class. 
 

PLEASE BE ON TIME—AIM FOR 8:45AM 
 

At the end of the day both gates will open at 3:10pm. 
Reception, Y1 and Y2 doors open 3:10pm 

Nursery, Y3,Y4,Y5 and Y6 doors open 3:15pm. 
 


